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Comments: As a long time user and steward of national forest lands, | feel very strongly that use should continue
to be limited to non-motorized use, including e-bikes. While e-bikes may not contribute to pollution from exhaust,
and destruction of land, to the extent that other motorized vehicles do, they will still contribute to noise pollution.
Their use will tend to lead toward the introduction of other land conveyances in the future. Please help us
maintain the pristine, less disturbed, natural beauty that our national forests provide. Please do not allow the use
of e-bikes in them. Thank you.



